
 

LYDD TOWN COUNCIL 

 

ROAD CLOSURE BETWEEN LYDD AND CAMBER 

Please note the office of 

 Lydd Town Council  

Will be closed from 

 17th September in accordance with completion of works. 

 

During this time the Guild Hall will not open 

 and office staff will be working from home. 

Evening meetings will continue during this period. 

 

Should you need to contact Lydd Town Council during this 

time please contact via telephone. 

01797 320999 


